Transport Committee Meeting Monday 26" November 2018

Present:

Gerry Murray, Joe Selby, Russell Wright, Simon Davison (Chair)
Discussion points:

RW defined the committee’s area of interest/purpose:

‘The free flow and parking of private and commercial traffic within the parishes of Tisbury and West
Tisbury’.

It was also decided that ‘Safety’ was also important.
The discussion was free ranging concerning various issues.

Speeding. It was agreed that the 20mph limit had a slowing effect even if many people ignored the
limit. RW expressed doubt.

There is pressure for speed bumps in the village. This is possible. More research should be done.

SID’s are about to be introduced so perhaps we should see the effect of these before considering
speed bumps.

Parking.

RW pointed out that many people park on double yellow lines. The consensus was that this is a
matter for the police and not the PCs.

It was agreed that the parking situation is generally good at the moment but with the problem of
commuters parking in the village being an area for concern.

It is thought that Station parking has got easier because of Mr. Sealey’s car park. However there is
concern that pressure will build again — especially if Rail Network add a second line. This predicted to
happen in 2024.

GM suggested we do another parking survey which he volunteered to organise.
SD agreed to forward 2016 survey to the group.

Simon Davison



